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It is of great concern that the outcry re coal seam gas exploration in NSW and Queensland is a 
direct result of the government policies that enable companies to advance operations by stealth. 
The public has been kept in the dark deliberately. The current enquiry is taking place only 
because of the efforts of a few people who have brought their concerns to the attention of a 
wider audience. Therefore, the importance of your deliberations cannot be underestimated. The 
public deserves nothing less than complete and honest disclosure.   


